

METROPOLITAN SERVICE DISTRICT

527 S.W. HALL ST., PORTLAND, OR. 97201 - 503/221-1646

Mike Burton
COUNCILOR
DISTRICT 12

8 June 1981

Marilyn Holstrom
Director of Local Government
& Citizen Involvement

Dear Marilyn:

Thank you for the successful effort you and your staff made in putting together the Open House at the St. Johns Landfill. For something that many people started out thinking as a joke, it was greatly appreciated by those who attended and reflects highly on what Metro is accomplishing in that area.

I know that it is difficult to single out any individual for his or her contribution but certainly Judy Roumpf and Ellen Duke are to be noted for their efforts.

Marilyn, I greatly appreciate all you did to make the Open House successful.

Sincerely,

Mike Burton

Councilor

District 12

cc: Rick Gustafson, Executive Officer
Denton Kent, Chief Administrative Officer

MB:tj